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The Lord’s Day 
 

March 8, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TODAY 
9:30 – WORSHIP AND FAITH PROMISE offering for missions 
10:50 – Sunday School classes with our missionary friends 
 Milton & Erika Pacheco – Children 
 Bill & Karen Oliver – Youth 
 Roger & Marilyn Reeck – Adults 
3:00 – Missions Commission meeting 
5:00 – Fellowship Meal in gym ... food provided 
6:30 – Closing service with some of our OUB people talking about short term trips.  
Come and celebrate their adventures! 
 
WEDNESDAY 
5:30 – Snak Shak is open! 
6:30 – Groups for children, youth and adults 
7:40 – adult choir 
 
 
 
Our church purpose statement uses the word CARES.  Our goal is to 
Connect, Affirm, Reach, Equip and Send.  This conference and our 
monetary support of missionaries is part of our purpose.  We are helping to 
SEND ordinary people with a Christian witness to many parts of the world.  
We are doing this.  It is not an accident.  What a joy to send those who God 
calls! 
 
 
 
 

PRELUDE 
HYMN/PRAYER (285) 

INTERVIEW 
OFFERING/PEW PADS 

CHOIR ANTHEM 
SCRIPTURE 

BIBLE MESSAGE 
FAITH PROMISE OFFERING 

WORSHIP MUSIC 
BENEDICTION 

 
 

So glad for your presence today 
as we ponder the personal 
aspect of the great commission.  
“Go into all the world ...”  We are 
honored to have missionaries 
whom we support with us today.  
And we are honored that you are 
here also! 



 
Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:    
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  717-977-7751 
or avstayman@comcast.net  

 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The altar flowers are from Bob & Martha Fox  
in honor of their grandchildren & great grandchildren. 
 
 

 
 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Amy Fleming & 
Deb Michalsky 

Connie Tracey & 
Sarah Rosenberger 

2nd Nursery Garling Family Kristen Marconi & 
Rachel Micahlsky 

Acolyte Josh Rayarao 1st 
Keira Davis 2nd 

CaItlin Horner 1st 
Zion Lance 2nd  

Greeters John & Sis Burkett Kevin & Lorena 
Davis 

Prelude Diana Gruver Lucy Gingrich 

   

Last Week 3/1/2020 
Attendance 271 

General   $   10,673.00  
Missions   $    3,009.00 

Building Fund   $    1,756.00 
Sunday School   $      202.00 

  

WELCOME TEAM 
Mar. 8 –   Tom & Christopher Keely 
Mar. 15 – Scott Garling 
Mar. 22 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Mar. 29 – Jim Hart 
April 5 – Ben Widder 

Mar. - First Service Ushers 
Joel Leckron– Head Usher 
John Alleman 
Jim Rosenberger 
Tom Keely 
 



*Many THANKS to Andy and Lori Webb and the Missions 
Commission for the time and effort to arrange our Conference.  
Thanks also to Deb Michalsky, Leta Sipes and each helper for 
their work with food each evening and tonight.  A special THANK 
YOU to each family who has hosted a missionary in their home 
this week. 
 
 
 

Sunday evening, March 22, Pastor David 
will be speaking at Eyler’s Valley Chapel.  We 
will take a van for those who wish to ride 
together.  Eylers is a small mountain church in a 
very picturesque setting in Adams County.  It is 
only used for community services on Sunday evening.  Would love to 
have some volunteers to do MUSIC that night!  No electricity available.  
If interested, please see David.  We will leave at 6:00 that evening. 

 
 
 
If you have feed bags with chickens or other animals 
would you please save them for the Peace by Piece 
ministry.  This will give us a variety of designs to make 
 the bags.  You can drop them off at the church office. 
 
 

Senior	Outing	is	breakfast	at	the	Parlor	House	in	
Waynesboro.		Meet	there	on	March	10	at	9:00	or	if	you	
need	a	ride	in	the	OUB	van	RSVP	to	Bob	or	Fran	Stoner	
@	(717)	597-0189.		The	van	will	leave	the	church	at	
8:30.	

 
 
Peace	By	Piece	will	meet	on	Monday,	March	9	(TOMORROW)	at	
9:00.		Come	out	and	help.		Plenty	of	jobs	for	sewing	and	non-sewing.	



 
 
 

If you would like to receive the year-end Tax Offering 
Letter in 2020, you must have a numbered offering 
envelope, so that your offering can be recorded on the 
spreadsheet that is used to create the letter.  If you 
don’t have, but would like numbered offering envelopes, 
please contact the church office at (717) 597-8525 or 
office@greencastleub.org 
 
 
REMINDER:  Bus trip to Lancaster on Saturday, March 14.  Meet 
at the church parking lot at 12:15 pm.   
 
 

ASHEVILLE, NC Trip – November 17-21 
Benefits building fund 

 

Cherokee Indian Museum 
4 hour guided tour of Cherokee NC 
Trolley tour of Asheville 
Tour of French Broad Chocolate Factory 
Rivers Arts District sight seeing 
Biltmore Village and Grounds tour 

       Biltmore Mansion Christmas Tour 
Cost of tour/$800 per person 

Contact Dodie Bingaman for more details; 717-597-4160 or 717-387-
0512 or ddbing@gmail.com. 



 


